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29 August 2018 

 

The Director 

Resource Assessments 

Department of Planning & Environment 

GPO Box 39 

SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 Sent by email: genevieve.seed@planning.nsw.gov.au  

   

Dear Sir / Madam 

 

Re: Cudgen Lakes Sand Quarry – Project Approval 05_0103 

Modification Applications MOD2 and MOD3 

 

On behalf of Gales-Kingscliff Pty Ltd (Gales), I am writing to request that the Department consider 

Gales current ‘MOD3’ modification application as part of their ‘MOD2’ application (submitted 

under S75W of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979).  
 

We have become aware that the Tweed Sand Quarry ‘MOD1’ application has recently been 

determined. As the Department is aware, that application was closely linked to Gales MOD3 

application. As such, we believe sufficient information is now available to finalise and determine 

Gales MOD3 application. 
 

However, we are also currently finalising with Gales the Response to Submissions for the MOD2 

application. Given this timing, rather than having two sets of changes to the Project Approval in 

such a short time period, it seems more efficient to incorporate the response to the MOD3 

application as part of the Response to Submissions for MOD2 and for the Department to consider 

both applications together.  
 

If the Department accepts this approach, we propose to supply the Response to Submissions 

addressing the components of both MOD2 and MOD3 by Friday 14 September 2018. 
 

Should you have any questions or wish to discuss the above, please don’t hesitate to contact me on 

07 3205 5400. 
 

We look forward to the Department’s confirmation of this approach. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Scott Hollamby 

Senior Environmental Consultant 

Copy: Gales-Kingscliff Pty Ltd 


